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[Date] 


Dear Resident,

The [insert site name] , Midwest Center of Excellence for Vectorborne Disease, and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention thank you for taking a recent survey about your views regarding ticks and the prevention of tick bites. By being in this study, you have helped us to better understand how to prevent Lyme disease and other diseases spread by ticks. As a thank you for your time, we have included a $10 gift card. 

If you would like to be informed of the study findings or participate in future studies, please contact us. We appreciate your help with making this study a success! 

Sincerely, 





[insert site name] Study Coordinator 
Phone: XXX-XXX-XXXX	
Email: xxxxx@xxxxx.xxx

